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Thank you, Mr President, 
Samoa warmly welcomes the Hon Deputy Prime Minister, and delegation to Geneva.
Samoa appreciates Slovenia’s contributions to the Voluntary Trust Fund for LDC and SIDS in the Work of the Council, that continues to facilitate inclusive participation. We recognize Slovenia’s commendable efforts in advocating for the right to a clean, healthy and sustainable environment across the UN system; and adoption of positive amendments to the Environmental Protect Act reducing the harmful impact on health rights and the climate. 
Samoa kindly recommends,
1) Continue efforts to enhance the right to a clean, healthy and sustainable environment, including by fostering sustainable agricultural practices. 
2) Expedite the drafting and enactment of the Climate Change Act, and ensure adequate resources are allocated to its effective implementation, and 
3) Strengthen the promotion, and protection of cultural diversity, with a view to combat hate speech by building greater understanding. 

We wish Slovenia a successful UPR cycle. 
I thank you
